
 

Fabcon Food Systems Appoints Project Manager 

27 November 2017 - ONLINE 

Engineering projects expert Michael 
Pye has joined Fabcon Food Systems 
team, taking on the management and 
delivery of a variety of projects in the 
company’s UK, European, African and 
Middle Eastern markets.  

A specialist in the development and 
installation of the company’s snack 
production systems, Pye will work closely with third-party contractors, equipment 
suppliers and designers - also supporting customers with production scheduling and 
capacity planning. 

Trevor Howard, managing director of UK-based Fabcon Food Systems, said about 
Pye’s appointment: “His knowledge and experience is already benefiting our 
customers as we work with them to design and install a variety of new systems and 
machinery which meet their needs. 

Michael Pye added: “With clients across the world it is a really exciting time for me, 
especially to be working with such a wide variety of customers both in Europe and 
further afield.” 

Formed in 2015, Fabcon Food Systems manufacture, supply and install handling 
and processing equipment for the food industry. Fabcon’s systems include frying, 
weighing, seasoning and packaging machines. 
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